
 

Brandywine River Museum Family Event Sunday December 11, 2022 

 Invitation for Scouts and Families of Troop 78 

Sign up for this free event Before Dec 5th 

For many years Willistown Troop 78 has helped to support the mission of The Brandywine Conservancy in 

various service projects, including our annual support of the Radnor Races. In thanks for our support and 

service, The Brandywine Conservancy & Museum of Art have created an exclusive event just for us and is 

inviting all of the members of Willistown Troop 78 and their families to the Brandywine Museum of Art to tour 

the facilities and have light refreshments. This event is no charge. Come see Brandywine’s renowned O-gauge 

train layout with its 2,000 feet of track along with the special exhibition Fragile Earth that examines mankind’s 

influence on the environment as represented by four contemporary artists.  

Details: Sunday, December 11, 2022, from 5:00 -7:00 pm. 1 Hoffman's Mill Road, Chadds Ford, Pennsylvania 

(off Route 1). Scouts and Scouters should be in full Class A uniform for the event.  

Please RSVP by December 5th to Steve Brown at scb19382@gmail.com  Include all Family Member Names 

and Ages of people under 18. It is critical to RSVP on time so the Conservancy can plan appropriately.  

 

 

  


